
801 Ostrum Street 
Bethlehem, PA 18015 
484-526-4000

Jennifer Janco, MD 
Chair, Department of Pediatrics 
St. Luke’s University Health Network

Rajika E. Reed, Ph.D., MPH, M.Ed. 
Senior Network Director of  
Epidemiology & Strategy 
St. Luke’s Community Health &  
Preventive Medicine

Dear School Leader:

St. Luke’s is committed to helping our partner districts reopen their schools in the safest manner for both students 
and staff. An important part of the success of in-person school programs will be the ability for sick students and 
staff to receive timely COVID test results. This allows schools to more effectively make informed decisions about 
infection control practices such as the need for quarantine, enhanced cleaning and/or school closures.

As such, St. Luke’s is offering all K-12 students and staff in your district who are attending in-person classes or 
working on-site and who have symptoms associated with COVID, access to expedited medical evaluations and 
priority processing of COVID testing.

Through this priority testing system, turnaround times generally average <48 hours from the time of specimen 
collection. This is generally 48 hours faster than routine testing offered at other labs. Please note that individual 
result times may vary depending on lab volumes and national COVID activity.

Please find attached a flyer you may provide to staff, students and their families which outlines this program.  

We look forward to continuing to work with you to support your safe return to school.

Sincerely,

John M. Hauth, EdD, LAT, ATC 
Senior Network Administrator  
Sports Medicine Relations 
St. Luke’s Center for Sports Medicine

 

 


